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Confident, Caring, Creative 12th March 2018 

Headteacher’s Message 
Thank you for supporting us to keep the school open during the recent snowy weather. Despite  

the cold, we tried to get the children outside as much as possible and gave them a chance to 

enjoy the snow. 

Well done to the Viola players in year 3 who performed so  

beautifully for parents recently. It is great to see how much you 

have achieved over the last two terms. 

Our Chantry Value this week is Confident. Next week our value 

is Caring 

Staff changes 

We have recently restructured our leadership team and I am delighted to announce that from 

Term 5, we will have two Assistant Head Teachers: Mrs Jackson and Ms Drake. These new 

roles will replace the current Deputy Headteacher post.  

I am sure that this will further strengthen the leadership at Chantry and I am very excited to be 

working alongside both of them. Mrs Jackson will be Assistant Headteacher with responsibility 

for Learning and Achievement, Ms Drake will be Assistant Headteacher with responsibility for       

Behaviour and Inclusion. Ms Drake returns from her maternity leave in May. 

Parent Governors 

Congratulations to our  two new Parent Governors: Poppy Davis and  David Becker who will be 

joining the Chantry Governing Body. 

Huge thanks to our outgoing Parent Governors: Phil Usher and Amanda Shaw for all their hard 

work and commitment over their years as governors.  

Becky Reed     

 Crazy Leg Day 
This Friday  we are having a Crazy Legs Mufti 

Day. Children can wear  mufti with a crazy leg 

theme in return for a chocolate  

donation for our PFF Easter raffle. 

School jumpers and polo shirts to 

be worn with crazy legs! 
 



 

               Christmas Reminders 

   

 

 

Early Bird 

We are currently experiencing high demand for places at our Early Bird Club. 

To help us ensure we have enough staff, please help us by booking a place 

in advance whenever possible.  

 

 
School Office 

The school office is becoming quite congested in the mornings. We will soon be putting a post box 

outside the main doors. Please put reply slips, going home slips, trip money, dinner money (in a 

named envelope) etc. in there and it will be emptied each morning.  

Please continue  to come into speak to Mrs Vaughan if you have an urgent query or would like to 

speak to a member of staff. 

Creative Fridays 

We held our first Creative Friday earlier in March Here are a few pictures of some 

of the exciting activities that took place. 

 

 

 

 


